
KALAMA CITY COUNCIL 
PUBLIC HEARING 

SUBSTANTIAL SHORELINE PERMIT 

PORT OF KALAMA  

AMPHITHEATER PROJECT 

April 4, 2018 @ 7pm 

 
The Kalama City Council will hold a Public Hearing on the 

Substantial Shoreline Permit for the Port of Kalama’s 

Amphitheater Project at 7pm on April 4, 2018 at the Kalama City 

Council Chambers, 320 N. First. The Port of Kalama proposes 

this amphitheater project to enhance enjoyment of and access 

to the Columbia River, a Shoreline of the State. The project 

seeks to construct an open-air, covered amphitheater, pathway 

lighting, and irrigation system improvements in the Port of 

Kalama’s Marine Park. The amphitheater will be available for 

public and private recreation use in the port.   The meeting is 

open to the public and they are encouraged to attend.  

Questions can be directed to (360) 673-4561.  

 
 
 
 
 

 

  


